
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

OF SIGNIFICANT INDUSTRIAL 

WASTEWATER PERMIT VIOLATIONS 

   

The City of Hickory, in accordance with Federal and State Regulations is hereby giving 

Public Notice.  Listed below are Significant Industrial Users that were in Significant Non-

Compliance (SNC) with national pretreatment regulations, 40 CFR Part 403, state 

pretreatment regulations, 15 NCAC 2H .0900, and local pretreatment regulations during 

the period of January 1 through December 31, 2023: 

 

Henry Fork WWTF:  January – June 2023 

 

  The Sock Factory – Cyanide and Reporting 

 

 July – December 2023  

 

   Maple Springs Laundry Plant 1 – pH 

 

Northeast WWTF:   January – June 2023 

    

     Frye Regional Medical Center – Phenol 

      

July – December 2023 

 

  Frye Regional Medical Center – Phenol 

 

Publish:  January 31, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


